

---

Subject: Video Cards...

Posted by [JadenStriker](#) on Sun, 16 May 2004 17:24:55 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

If your willing to push the effort I would wait for the PCI express like SS217 says. It is going to totally blow what we have now out of the water. I would highly recomend against paying 150 for any thing video card related. Maybe if it was 6 months ago, but not now, not when PCI express is less then a year away, if not 6 months from now.

I would wait and save up a bundle and get the KA stuff when it comes out. It maybe a bit of a small wait, but when 1xPCI express is compairable to an AGP slot and will allow you to use a 1GHz NIC card fully, you may regreat getting any thing concidered really good at this time. Maybe something cheap that will get you by, but the stuff coming out soon is going to blow our current computers away.

---